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11th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Educational Learning Experience – Role2Play – Oxford Class 

This half term our topic is all about ‘Ourselves’ which includes learning about our home and the area around us. 

A great way of doing this, is at this age, is through engaging in role-play and we are fortunate enough to be able 

to visit Role2Play, which is an amazing role-play venue. This will take place during the school day on Thursday 3rd 

October 2024. We will be travelling by minibus. 

The cost of the visit will be £6 per child. Please pay your contribution using Arbor.  

In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary contribution’ towards the cost of the 

trip.  In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contributions, the trip will be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Alexia Hilas 

Early Years Assistant Headteacher  

 


